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Here at QuadReal Property Group, we consider our tenant’s safety a priority. Due to 
several factors in the downtown corridor, properties have seen a significant increase in 
“suspicious individuals” committing crimes, harassing tenants/customers, break & 
enters, etc. To help alleviate some of these issues, tenants are asked to heighten their 
security awareness, remain vigilant and be continuously aware of their surroundings. 
 
When leaving your office space for the day or even momentarily, please ensure your 
personal spaces are securely locked when vacating the building. An open door is an 
invitation to crime, particularly to the people who sneak into the building, lurking about and 
checking for unlocked doors. Securing your offices, premises or personal vehicles should 
always be a priority.  
 
Whether you're at work, at home, or out-and-about, be alert to and report suspicious 
activity. Know your surroundings and who or what should or shouldn’t be there. If you 
see something suspicious, report it immediately. Safety and security are everyone’s 
responsibility! 
 
Thank you for your continued assistance in keeping our buildings as safe as possible. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office and ask to speak to Merle 
Stymiest, Manager of Security & Life Safety at (780) 477-4400. 
 
Thank you, 
QuadReal Property Group   
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